

March 20, 2018

One of the areas I feel Sports Quest needs to improve is its communication with friends, Ministry Partners and donors. Sometimes the "doing" of ministry leaves little time to share with (and bless) those who continue to believe in us, pray for

"Thank you Sports Quest for partnering with us and for showing us what it looks like to be true Difference Makers." Eric Cowpersmith - Preschool & Children's Ministry Associate (HFBC Cypress) us and support us financially. I want you to know the vital role you play in helping us reach kids for Christ through soccer. So I share this short "praise report" as a reminder of how much I appreciate and value your investment in the lives of young people in the community....

During the week of Spring Break, Sports Quest conducted a soccer camp at Houston's First Baptist Church, Cypress.

Twenty eight children enrolled in camp, and of those, **EIGHT** made first time professions of faith! What an incredible week it was, bearing testimony once again, to God's grace and faithfulness.

So...Thank you for praying, for giving, and for making a difference in the lives of countless kids throughout the year. I've said it before, but I'll say it again: you may not be "in the trenches" (on the field) with us every day, but you are no less the hands and feet of Jesus!

I'm thanking God today for your friendship and partnership as together, we press on to make an impact for now and eternity.

Sincerely in Christ,



Jim Spence Sports Quest - Founder & Executive Director

